

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

21st April 2022

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,



Reception Class Local Litter Walk Thursday 28th April 2022

As part of the Reception children's topic on caring for our environment, we have arranged for children to go on a local litter walk on Thursday 28th April in the afternoon. We will be leaving school after lunch and will return in time for the usual collection time at the end of the day.

The children will need to wear their full school uniform, including blazers. Please ensure that your child has suitable footwear and a waterproof coat in case of inclement weather.

To enable your child to attend the local area litter walk it is important that the consent form below is completed and returned to the school office no later than Wednesday 27th April 2022.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher















Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

CH48 2HE

Please complete and return to the school office no later than Wednesday 27th April 2022.



Reception Class Local Litter Walk Thursday 28th April 2022

Child's Name:	Year Group:
I do / do not* give permission for my child to go on a local litter walk.	
*delete as appropriate.	
Signed:	Dated:
Relationship to Child:	













Telephone: 0151 625 6993

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk